
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: February 8, 2017 

Outdoor Warning Siren Test Scheduled for Friday 

 
SPRINGFIELD, Missouri- Due to a recent upgrade to the Springfield-Greene County Office of Emergency 

Management’s outdoor siren activation panel, an additional outdoor siren test will be conducted this Friday, Feb. 10 at 

10:00am, weather permitting. Sirens will be activated for one three-minute cycle.  

 ### 

 

For more information, contact Erin Hedlun, OEM Public Information Officer at 417-869-6040 (office), 417-860-0903 
(cell) or ehedlun@greenecountymo.gov. 

 


